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From Sarah Claridge email: Sarah.claridge@pickereurope.ac.uk 

Dear colleague 

News from Picker Institute Europe 

This is the latest in a series of regular bulletins to inform you of the latest developments in our work. 

Award-winning PAC project featured in Nursing Times 

An article in the Nursing Times of 26th August features the work of a PAC project that helps women with a learning disability to understand the breast screening process. Co-run by representatives from Breast Test Wales and Cervical Screening Wales, the project has also won a number of awards including 2nd prize in Health Challenge Wales 2007 and a Welsh Innovations in Healthcare special award. The project is featured in a Picker Institute Factsheet and training resources are now available at http://www.screeningservices.org/csw/prof and http://www.screeningservices.org/btw  

Health hotel fringe meetings at autumn political party conferences 

The Picker Institute is co-sponsoring fringe meetings at all three political party conferences in September as part of the Health Hotel's presence at the events. Chief executive Angela Coulter will speak at meetings on the topic of 'Personalised healthcare: help or hindrance?' taking place at lunchtime on the 15th (Liberal Democrat party); the evening of the 23rd (Labour party); and lunchtime on the 30th (Conservative party). Click here for more detailed information. 

NHS Inpatient Survey 2008 and NHS Staff Survey 2008 

The Picker Institute's survey team will be running NHS inpatient and staff surveys this September, offering trusts the opportunity to monitor progress and benchmark their services against results for all previous surveys. If you would like to find out more about the package we are offering please contact Tim Markham either by email tim.markham@pickereurope.ac.uk or phone 01865 208100. 

We hope you find this bulletin useful and informative. For more details on any of the items in this bulletin or on the work of the Picker Institute in general please contact me using the details below. 



Sarah Claridge Communications Manager 

Picker Institute Europe King's Mead House Oxpens Road Oxford OX1 1RX 
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